
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Can you believe that there is only one week left 
of this half-term? 
This week Years 3 and 4 gave us a Harvest      
Festival to remember. Clearly lots of practice 
had gone into their performance—their singing, 
in particular, was beautiful!  A HUGE thank you 
to everyone who donated to our Harvest        
appeal. St. Vincent's food bank will be coming 
to collect your donations.  
Next week, as we start to round up the half 
term, Years 3 and 4 will be heading to Leeds 
City Museum for their trips. 3JH on Tuesday; 
4HW on Wednesday; 4CH go on Thursday and 
3NB on Friday.  
On Friday next week, we will be celebrating   
Halloween (in classes) in the afternoon. As part 
of the fun, children can come to school dressed 
in Halloween costumes if they wish. 
Have a lovely weekend. 
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Ebor Gardens Photo Gallery— Biscuit Bear & LKS2 

Certificate winners 

 

This Week’s Attendance….. 

The Biscuit bears goes to 1AD, 4CH, 5NP & 6GA who have the best attendance this week.  

Whole school attendance is  97.5% this week. 

N—91% Rec 1—98%  Rec 2— 97%  1HN– 98% 1AD— 100% 2FA— 99% 2LB— 95% 3NB— 95% 

3JH—98% 4HW—93%  4CH—100% 5LA— 99% 5NP— 100% 6NI— 98% 6GA-100%  



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have places available in our Nursery.  Give us a 

call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places for 

September 2021. 
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 Weather News 

As we head into Autumn (and then Winter), please be sure to send your 

child to school with a coat. As well as playtimes, we take lots of                 

opportunities to take part in outdoor learning so your child will need to be 

able to wrap up warm—especially as the weather takes a colder turn. 

Autumn Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 
 

19-22/10/21—LKS2 Trips to Leeds City Museum 

Friday 22nd October—School closes for Half-term holiday 

Monday 1st November—School Opens for Autumn 2 

Friday 17th December—School closes at 1:30pm for Christmas 

Halloween Raffle 

Tickets remain on sale for 
our Halloween Raffle.  

Reminder—There are 4   
Halloween Hampers to be 
won. The raffle will be 
drawn in UKS2 Celebration 
Assembly on the morning of 
22nd October. 

**Parent Governor Required** 

If you feel you could give up some time to under-

take this role and would like to find out more, 

please contact Sam Corbett, Governance Manager 

for Wellspring Academies Trust.   

Sam is contactable on 01226 720741 or by 

email s.corbett@wellspringacademies.org.uk.  

Sam will also talk you through the application   

process, which is very straightforward.     

mailto:s.corbett@wellspringacademies.org.uk


 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in Reception, KS1 & UKS2………….. 
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